
From: Monica Haskell <monicahaskell@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 2:47 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: for planning board - re 536 Fleming proposed Transfer 
 
Dear Planning Board members, 
I object to any transient rental licenses being transferred to 536 Fleming. I've previously left comments 
on the e-comment feature. I understand those comments are not carried forward. They should be! This 
item has been postponed many, many times, and it would be appropriate for commissioners to have 
access to all  public comments when the item is actually heard.  
Sincerely 
Monica Haskell 
2819 Harris Ave 
 


